
Joint Statement on Recent Houthi
Detentions of United Nations,
International and National Non-
Government Organizations, and
Diplomatic Staff in Yemen

Representatives of the United States, the United Kingdom, Germany, Sweden,
France, the Netherlands, and the Republic of Yemen gave a joint statement on
the Houthis' unjustified detention of people in Yemen
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